
University Emergency Evacuation Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: All Campus Community 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

We hope this message finds you well. This is an important update regarding our emergency 

evacuation procedures in light of recent events. 

In compliance with safety regulations and to ensure the well-being of our campus community, 

we have made the following updates: 

• All buildings will have designated assembly points located [insert location details]. 

• Emergency exit routes have been clearly marked in every building. Please familiarize 

yourself with these routes. 

• A full evacuation drill will be conducted on [insert date and time]. Participation is 

mandatory. 

• Emergency contacts and resources can now be found on our [insert link to website]. 

Your safety is our top priority. If you have any questions or require further information, please 

do not hesitate to contact Campus Security at [insert phone number] or [insert email]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

Campus Security Team 

[University Name] 


